تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية





الملف مراجعة الوحدة السادسة 6 Unit Revision

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف السابع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثاني

روابط مواقع التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف السابع









روابط مواد الصف السابع على تلغرام

<u>اللغة الانجليزية</u> <u>الرياضيات</u>

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السابع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني		
مقرر نهاية الفصل الدراسي الثاني للقواعد والوظائف اللغوية المستوى 4.1	1	
BTS-Files Audio تحميل كامل الملفات الصوتية	2	
الخطة الفصلية المسار العام	3	
مخطط تقييم المقرر 4.1 Level Planner Assessment English	4	
حل درس Fiction من الوحدة الثامنة	5	



Unit 6 Revision



GRADE 7	<i>NAME</i>
	1 W/=1/E#1 000000000000000000000000000000000000

Key expressions:

(The phone line is so bad so I can't hear you.) 1 – You're breaking up.

2 – What did you say? (I didn't hear so please repeat .)

3 – I didn't quite catch that . (I'm not sure I heard properly Could you say that again?)

روقع المنامج (goodbye) 4 - Speak to you later.

5 – without a doubt

6 - I really love / I absolutely enjoy / I' am mad about .

7 - Shade (a cool place out of the sun)

8 - to. Browse (look around a shop, maybe without buying

9- no question

10 -The darker brown areas are mountains

11 -There are mountains .The contour lines show it is very hilly.

1-hotel	<u>skyscraper</u>	a- a very high building.
2-museum		b-a place you pay to stay in.
3-skyscraper:		c -a place to watch films .
4-restaurant :		d -a place that you can get introduced to antiques.
5-cinema:		e -a place where you pay to eat food.

6-car park:	Police academy	a-a collage where police men educate .
7-police academy		b-a big building containing several shops
8- shopping mall		c-a place to stop your car
9- metro station:		d-an office where you can send letters.
10- post office		e- a station to wait for metro.

<u>-Fill the spaces with the correct words, then write your own sentence.</u>
1- My brother is attending He is going to be police man.
- your sentence :
2-Do not stop your car randomly. There are specific areas that are called
- your sentence :
3-I am going to send a letter to a friend. There is a near my house
- your sentence :
4-I like browsing in the
- your sentence :
5- Theis near my house, so I can use the metro easily
- your sentence :
2 - Fill the spaces with the correct words, then write your own sentence.
1- I always play football. Iit
- your sentence :
2- Never play football in a street. There is to play in.
- your sentence :
3- I am fond of reading books . I am reading
- your sentence :
4- When it is hot, it is better to walk in the
- your sentence :
5-Some shops are so expensive , so I just with out buying
- your sentence :

Today was a really busy day! First I went ¹to / at the Clock Tower. Then I wanted to visit the Dubai Museum, so I went ²over / in the Maktoum Bridge. I nearly got lost because the map wasn't very clear. I walked ³around / by the museum for an hour or so. Later, I was ⁴by / along the Jumeirah Mosque and decided to walk to Jumeirah public beach. Then I saw the Village Mall ⁵ in front of / in the middle of me, so I did some shopping. I was thinking of visiting the zoo, but I felt a bit tired, and it is ⁶in / on the opposite direction to the city centre, so I went ¹back/by into the city.

Match the signs with their meanings

1- Danger: animals 2: sand dunes 3: car park 4- airport 5-falling rocks













Write a paragraph about your favorite place:
1-What's your favorite place?
2-What can you do there?
3- Who did you go there with?
4-When was the first time you went there?
5- How do you go there?
Plan a full -day tour in a city or area that you think would be interesting.
Plan a full -day tour in a city or area that you think would be interesting.
Plan a full -day tour in a city or area that you think would be interesting. 1- What three different places does the tour visit?
Plan a full -day tour in a city or area that you think would be interesting. 1- What three different places does the tour visit? 2-How will people travel during the tour?
Plan a full -day tour in a city or area that you think would be interesting. 1- What three different places does the tour visit? 2-How will people travel during the tour? 3-Where will the people have lunch?
Plan a full -day tour in a city or area that you think would be interesting. 1- What three different places does the tour visit? 2-How will people travel during the tour? 3-Where will the people have lunch? 4- What can the people do during the tour?
Plan a full -day tour in a city or area that you think would be interesting. 1- What three different places does the tour visit? 2-How will people travel during the tour? 3-Where will the people have lunch? 4- What can the people do during the tour?
Plan a full -day tour in a city or area that you think would be interesting. 1- What three different places does the tour visit? 2-How will people travel during the tour? 3-Where will the people have lunch? 4- What can the people do during the tour?
Plan a full -day tour in a city or area that you think would be interesting. 1- What three different places does the tour visit? 2-How will people travel during the tour? 3-Where will the people have lunch? 4- What can the people do during the tour?
Plan a full -day tour in a city or area that you think would be interesting. 1- What three different places does the tour visit? 2-How will people travel during the tour? 3-Where will the people have lunch? 4- What can the people do during the tour?

We use the infinitive to explain (why we do things)

Sometimes we use (for doing)

Match the two halves of the sentences

1 – He's going to the shops	to see the Eiffel Tower .	
2 – He went to Paris	To ask for help for his homework .	
3 – He's making a card	To give to his mum .	
4 – They were at the cinema	To buy a new computer game .	
5 – He called his friend	To get extra pocket money .	
6 – He washes the car every Sunday	To watch a comedy film .	

Correct:

- 2 She went to the park playing with her friends .
- 3 I watch TV in English for to learning more words .
- 4 I practice the piano to getting better.
- 5 I cleaned the kitchen for helping my mum .
- 6 We are going to Egypt for to see the pyramids .

Answer the questions :

1 – What do you do to have fun?
2 – What do you do at home to help your mum and dad?
3 – Who can you ask to get help with your homework?
4 – Where do you go to ride your bike or play sports?
6 – What do you do to practice your English?

"GET" for Transport

Get in / Get out (used for cars) Car Ship Truck Bus Bicycle Van Get on / Get off (used for other forms of transportation) Plane Ship Truck Bus Motorbike

explorer - browsing - rush hour - shade - lowered maps - launch - skyscraper - voyage - peninsula

- 1- You useto know the route to your destination.
- 2- A is a kind of journey on a boat or a ship.
- 4- A piece of land surrounded by water on three sides is a
- 5- The space mission will a space probe.
- 6- I like the shops even I don't want to buy anything.
- 7- When it gets hot, we go under a big in the park.
- 8- Most people feel afraid if they go up a like Burj Khalifa.
- 9- Roads are very busy during the
- 10- The rescue service a rope to pick up the man who fell in the hole.

Part 1

Read the texts. Match the texts (A-C) to the sentences (1-6). You can use each letter more than once.

There is one example.

A- SEOUL, KOREA:

People say that the metro in Seoul is the best in the world. Since it opened in 1974, it has made great use of modern technology. Commuters can use their smartphones to pay to travel. All carriages have wi-fi, 4G access and TV screens. They even have heated seats to keep you warm in the winter.

B- MOSCOW, RUSSIA Here you will find the most beautiful metro system. Stations like Komsomolskaya have fantastic decorations, art and statues. The stations have been called people's palaces. Taking the metro is like going to a wonderful museum – but without the price. It is also a very cheap system for people to use.

C-TOKYO, JAPAN:

Many of the busiest stations in the world are in Japan. Over 8 million people use the Tokyo metro each day. In the rush hour, attendants in white gloves push commuters into carriages to make sure trains are full and everyone can get home.

alManahj.com/ae

2

Example: Where are stations sometimes called 'people's palaces'? _____ B

1. 1. In which country are people pushed into carriages? _____ _

2. In which country people feel warm in the metro? _____ _

3. In which country do people pay less money to use the metro? _____ _

4. In which country do people use the metro mostly? _____ _

5. In which country do people can use the internet easily on the metro? _____ _

6. In which country does the metro have many kinds of art? ______

Part 2

Read the text and circle the correct answers A, B or C.

There is one example.

Ben Akintola, 30, was snowboarding in the French Alps under a clear blue sky on the last Saturday of his holiday when there was an avalanche. Ben, who started snowboarding when he was in his teens, realised he was in danger when he heard the sound of thousands of tons of snow rushing down the mountain. Avalanches can travel at speeds of 100 kilometres an hour, so Ben knew he couldn't outrun the wall of snow. He was desperately trying to get out of the path of the avalanche when it hit him with full force and knocked him unconscious. He woke much later in the middle of the night in pitch darkness. He was lying on a narrow, icy ledge. Although he was in pain, a quick check indicated that he had no broken bones. Amazingly, he still had a mobile phone signal, so he called a friend a thousand kilometres away in Britain. His friend called the French rescue services. 'I was waiting for what seemed like hours on that narrow ledge. I was beginning to give up hope,' he said.

Ex	amp	le: The article about ?
	Α	avalanche
	В	the mountain
	(C)	Ben Akintola
	_	
7.	Whe	ere was Ben snowboarding?
	Α	Avalanches
	В	In French Alps
	С	In his teens
ρ	Whe	en did the story take place??
٥.	A	
		on the last Saturday of his holiday
	C	
	C	موقع المناهج الإماراتية Britain
9.	Afte	er he was hit , Ben woke?
	Α	directly
	В	after a long time
	С	when some one called him
10		at problem happened to Ben Akintola?
	Α	he had mobile
	В	avalanche hit him
	С	he was as snowboarding
11	Wh	en he discovered that his mobile has signal he felt?
100	Α	amazed
		sad
	С	disappointed
	•	uisappointeu
12	. Ber	is a good
	Α	snowboarder.
	В	traveler
	С	discoverer